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This week the children have had a week full of singing, dancing, yoga, and party food! We have 
been learning about the changes we will all be experiencing in September. The children have 
listened to stories and have discussed how these changes are going to be exciting, but 
sometimes scary. We have looked at ways we can express our feelings and what we should do. 
‘The Colour Monster’ has been extremely helpful!  
   
After another wonderful year, we would like to thank all our lovely parents for their 
partnership and support. The Gatehouse team wish you all a restful and enjoyable summer.   
   
To our older Gatehouse members, we wish you all the best for your new adventures in 
Littlegates.  
   
Mrs Santosh Roth, Mrs Sue Drake, Mrs Alva Watson and Mrs Lara Campbell 


